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April 11, 2025 

Via Email and RESS 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street  
P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto Ontario, M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) 
Waasigan Transmission Project – Expropriation Application  
OEB File Number: EB-2024-0319

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 3 dated March 20, 2025, please find attached Hydro 
One’s Reply Submissions to those received from Ontario Energy Board Staff and Mr. Kurt Krause.   

Hydro One has successfully reached voluntary land acquisition agreements involving 18 
properties included in the original requested relief.  Given these circumstances, Hydro One is 
publicly filing revised attachments 4 and 5 to its application.  The public version of these revisions 
includes redactions in order to protect the disclosure of personal information.  

A separate and confidential filing attaching unredacted versions has been made to the Board 
(RESS confirmation #56631).  In order to maintain the protection of landowner personal 
information, this filing will not be placed on the public record of this proceeding.     

Yours very truly, 

McCarthy Tétrault LLP 

Gordon M. Nettleton 
Partner | Associé 

Attachments Reply Submissions 
Revised Attachment 4 (redacted) 
Revised Attachment 5 (redacted) 
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